

15th December 2023

Dear Families

Wear your own jumper to school day

In response to suggestions and feedback from students, we are pleased to announce our 'Wear your own jumper to school day" on Friday 22nd December 2023.

On Friday, students can wear an appropriate jumper of their choice. (No offensive language, images or details on the jumper, please). This can, of course, be a Christmas jumper, but this is not compulsory. Students may choose to wear another jumper of their choice.

If they wish, students can make a voluntary donation of £1, which will go to a charity chosen by the Academy.

Can I please reiterate that this is a 'jumper day' only, and NOT a non-uniform day, so students are expected to wear the rest of their usual uniform, as normal, including blazer. Friday is a normal school day, so any students who have PE on Friday should also bring their PE kit.

Yours faithfully

Mr M Aspden

Deputy Headteacher